
JUN Z'9 1970 

Distribution: 
AEC PDR 
Docket File / 

Docket No. 50-263 PWR-1 Reading 
DR Reading 
DRL Reading 
RCDeYoung 
NNBlunt 
PHowe 

Mr. L. J. Barthel, Chairman 
Wright County Board 

of Commissioners 
Buffalo, Minnesota 55313 

Dear Mr. Barthel: 

A copy of a letter to Chairman Seaborg, dated June 15, 1970, 
from the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards is enclosed 
for your information. This letter concerns the Committee's 
review of Northern States Power Company's application for a 
license to operate the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant 
Unit 1.  

Sincerely, 

*rlilal sgned by R 4. Defoung 

R. C. DeYoung, Assistant Director 
for Pressurized Water Reactors 

Division of Reactor Licensing 
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